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MEMO 

To: El Paso County 

From: Ken Huhn, P.E.  

Subject: Grandview Reserve Filing 1 – Acknowledgment letter from CDPHE 

File Number: SF2311   

Date: June 21, 2024 

CC: Riley Hillen, P.E.,   D.R. HORTON 

 
The Acknowledgment letter from CDPHE related to the Water Supply system for this project 
has not yet been received. It will be provided with the next resubmittal.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


